
 

Topic 

 
This week we started to learn about 

growing. We listened to the story of 

Jack and the Beanstalk and discussed 

the characters, setting, problem and 

solution. We then used our imagination 

to offer ideas of what we would like to 

find at the top of the beanstalk.  

We planted beans and talked about 

what they would need to grow.  
 

Mathematics and Literacy 

In Maths this week we have been learning about one more and one less than a given number. We used number 

squares and number lines to support this developing knowledge. We also looked at object amounts and took one 

away and added one to see how this changed the amount altogether. We played a bus stop game, adding one or 

taking one passenger off the bus.  

In Literacy this week we have been making predictions and using our imagination as we have been listening to and 

retelling stories about dragons. We also recapped adjectives and thought about interesting and exciting ways we 

could describe the different dragons we encountered in the story.  

 

 

Parent’s comments on learning this week:  

As we are unable to send out our weekly 

information in the children’s individual books, we 
would love you to share your comments with us 

via email to: reception@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Please feel free to share comments, photos and 

anything your child has been doing at home that 

we can share in Reception. 

Homework 

 
Practise using the Phonics sounds that 

you have learnt this week. Write words 

using your Fred Fingers and the sounds 

that you have learnt.  

Also, practise reading these words  

ham, hop, chop, sink, wink, pot,  

top, tip, cap, fan, thin, think 

 

Date given: Friday 26th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please ensure that your child 

has wellies in school as we 

play out in all weathers. 

Many Thanks! 

Please remember 

to return on or 

before Thursday. 


